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The Marshall County Board of Education met in special session Tuesday, 
March 26, 2018, 6:00 p.m., at John Marshall High School Center for the Performing Arts, 
all members having been notified of business to be considered. 
 

Present were:  President Thomas E. Gilbert, Jr., Vice President John Miller, 
Members Lori E. Kestner, Dr. Duane Miller, Christie Robison; Secretary Jeffrey R. 
Crook, Members of the County Administrative Staff.  
 

Performances were made by the Sherrard Middle School and John Marshall High 
School Steel Drum Band and the JMHS Fife and Drum Band.  
 
  WJMHS Media students Serena Smith and Luke Utt hosted the Night of 
Excellence. 

 
Certificates were presented to students from all schools.   
 

  Motion by Vice President Miller, and seconded by Mrs. Kestner, that the meeting 
be adjourned.  Motion carried. 

 
 President Gilbert adjourned the meeting at 7:20 p.m. 
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